The Expanding World of Nanofabrication – an update from NanoFabrication Kingston

May 31, 2022

Good day,

You are receiving this important update as a user of NFK, as a supervisor of a user, or as someone who requested to receive these updates.

## COVID-19

In accordance with directives from Queen's University, NFK will be lifting its mask mandate as of June 1. Please note that we will continue to provide ASTM level 3 masks at NFK to anyone who chooses to wear one, and we encourage you to stay safe. Please do not come to the lab if you are feeling sick! Up-to-date details regarding the University's guidance for COVID-related issues in research labs can be found <a href="https://example.com/here/beauty-state-new-market-new

## **Equipment news**

Raith EBL/SEM:

The laser interferometer has been replaced and e-beam lithography is working as normal.

## We want to hear from you

NFK is always interested in hearing about your research. Has your work at NFK led to a publication or conference presentation? If so, please let us know. We are constantly updating our <u>list</u> of peer-reviewed journal articles showcasing work done at NFK. We also welcome feedback about our tools and services. Feel free to forward your questions, concerns, complaints, or praise to <u>me</u>, and I will do my best to respond.

See you at the lab!

Graham Gibson

Lab Operations Manager, NanoFabrication Kingston Queen's University 945 Princess St. Kingston, ON K7L 0E9 gibsong@queensu.ca

If you want to opt out of receiving messages containing optional content, please contact <a href="mailto:qibsong@queensu.ca">qibsong@queensu.ca</a>. You will continue to receive messages with required content until you complete the NFK Check-Out procedure. Contact <a href="mailto:qibsong@queensu.ca">qibsong@queensu.ca</a> for more details.